
 

 

 
Northern and Central New Jersey Chapter 

 
 

Thank you for attending the NJDEP/A&WMA 20th Annual Regulatory Update Conference.  Please provide 
your input on the questions below to help us improve and plan our programs. 
 
Name:        Affiliation:  
 

1) Please provide any feedback that you have on today’s conference.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2) Please indicate topic(s) of interest to you that A&WMA/NCNJ Chapter should consider for  
future programs. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3) For planning of future NJDEP Regulatory Conference, please circle your preference regarding the 
conference format –  

• in-person  

• virtual 
 
 
 
Please complete the form and e-mail your responses to sgupta@haleyaldrich.com. Thank you 
for your input and feedback! 


